
         
 

                                 
                               

 
                                     

                               
   

 
   

 
 
 

   
 

 

neighbourhood plans 

From: Trevor Branton 
Sent: 05 December 2017 20:20 
To: neighbourhood plans 
Subject: Hookhills Green Area 

To whom this may concern 

Following a leaflet though my letterbox alerting me of the Hookhills Green and Playpark area having NO 
PROTECTION, I Strongly stress and VOICE my concerns over the risks of it being potentially developed. 

I fully Support the inclusion of the designation of Hookhills Green area and Play Park as local greenspace as 
proposed by the Neighbourhood Plan and do not support the objections previously raised by the Torbay 
Development Agency. 

Yours Faithfully 

Natasha Branton 
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